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#VegasStrong Synchronized Swimmers Tribute 

 

(LAS VEGAS, NV) Oct 25, 2017 - The sisterhood of synchronized swimmers rallied together to pay tribute 
to those affected by the horrific incident on October 1st.   

Over 30 recreational, competitive and professional synchronized swimmers and coaches from around 
the Las Vegas valley spelled out the heartfelt mantra “Vegas Strong” in their own unique way- via 
floating figure stencils and water ballet. In addition, the “O” in strong was replaced with swimmers 
dressed in red suits to create a heart!  

Joining the Nevada Desert Mermaids Competitive and Recreational Synchronized swim teams, former 
Olympians and professional performers volunteered their time, working together to share their love and 
support for the community.   

Deed and Shane O’Neil of SON Studios captured the event in stills and video.  And Mary Vail, Publicist 
caught a few behind the scenes images.  

Special recognition to Ludivine “Ludi” Perrin-Stsepaniuk, Head Coach of the Nevada Desert Mermaids 
and president of Ovia Entertainment for choreographing the session and to Diana Care for her creative 
vision on this project. 

https://youtu.be/kjWye_b4v1w  

 

#synchronizedswimming   #synchro #waterballet #aquaticperformers #VegasStrong #LasVegas 
#community #love 
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